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M-0030-0317  Garden Street Pump Station Replacement 

 

A preconstruction meeting was held on March 22, 2021.  Contractor to 

receive Notice to Proceed the week of April 12, 2021.  Shop Drawing 

review is ongoing.  Meeting was held on July 7, 2021 with MHMUA to 

discuss Contractor requested Change Order No. 2. 

 

M-0030-0320  Sludge Tank Conversion 

 

Alaimo submitted the SCCT structural tank inspection report for 

MHMUA review and comment in March 2021.  Alaimo to submit a 

proposal for the SCCT tank sludge conversion in July 2021.   

 

M-0030-0322  Reactor Demolition 

 

MHMUA has put the design proposal on “Hold”.  

 

M-0030-0325  P.S. Corrosion Protection System 

 

MHMUA has put the design proposal on “Hold”. 

 

M-0030-0328  Blower GD 2 Replacement 

 

Alaimo received MHMUA final comments on design documents the week 

of April 26, 2021.  Project was advertised for bidding on May 4, 2021.  

Bids were received on June 9, 2021.  Contract has been awarded to 

Level-1 Construction.  Shop Drawing review has started. 

 

M-0031-0223  Lennar at Rancocas Creek 

 

Sanitary sewer main and manhole installation has continued.  Construction 

site inspection is ongoing. 

 

M-0031-0227  Fountain Square 

 

Review and comment letter issued on April 16, 2020.  Documents were 

deemed “Approved as Noted”.
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M-0031-0231  Dunkin Donuts Western Drive 

 

Received revised package on January 9, 2020.  Review and comment 

letter was issued on February 10, 2020 and still noted as “Revise and 

Resubmit.” 

 

M-0031-0240  Parker’s Landing 
 

A revised document package was received on October 22, 2020.  Review 

and comment letter was issued on November 23, 2020.  Package deemed 

“Revise and Resubmit”.  Alaimo received revised design documents on 

April 15, and May 5, 2021.  Review and comment letter was issued on 

June 25, 2021. 

 

M-0031-0241  Walters Group/Viking, Lumberton Family Apts., LLC 

 

Alaimo received a draft sewer agreement between Wellington Farms, 

Lumberton, and the MHMUA on April 15, 2021 for review and comment. 

 

M-0031-0242  Wellington Farms 

 

   Alaimo received design documents for review on May 26, 2021.  

MHMUA review comments were received on June 3, 2021.  Review and 

comment letter to be issued.  

 

M-0031-0243  Rockefeller Group Logistics 

 

   Alaimo received design documents for review on July 7, 2021.  Review  

and comment letter to be issued. 
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